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Caveat: 

• The attached information has been provided for the specific purposes of this request and 
accords with relevant provisions of the ABF Act.  

• Where applicable, and with regards to Immigration data - as per current privacy guidelines, 
the Department of Home Affairs (Department) policy is to mask numbers which are less than 
five as <5, noting we are reviewing the confidentiality method for the future. 

• The numbers do not reflect individuals, as a person may enter multiple EOIs. 
• Data has been sourced from outside the Department and therefore cannot be guaranteed 

for quality nor accuracy by the Department. 
 


